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The MDOT project which would take property from Smiling Hill Farms is just 
another example of government overreach and it must be stopped. it is bad enough 
that people are moving to Maine in droves, we should not be accommodating this 
influx lest we continue to lose what we all love about this gorgeous state. The one and
only way I could support such a project would be if it were accomplished by a tunnel 
boring machine, or a tunnel constructed via cat-and-cover.  
LD 1020 must be passed - MDOT be damned.


